
 Totley History Group 

Totley Library 

Wednesday, 24 November 2010 

 

Present:  50 people  

 

Rony attended the meeting and gave a brilliant talk about his new book 

called “Who’s Been Talking?”, the memoirs of Rony Robinson.   All 

agreed it was excellent with much laughter and entertainment it gave 

everyone.  Anyone wishing to purchase a book please see Sally/Rony, all 

proceeds going to The Children’s Hospital charity. 

 

Items: 

 

Christine has spoken to Cherrytree and there is a possibility of us having 

space there for archive storage.  The room is heated and looks good. 

 

Christine and Sue are meeting Brian Edwards this Friday regarding all the 

information he holds. 

 

Sue handed out a list of all the books we have as a group, they are all 

available to borrow, please see Sue if interested. 

 

Ann advised that Dronfield are not having their usual exhibition next 

year, however, Ann is looking at other possibilities where we can exhibit. 

 

Christmas Party Celebration – This will be on Saturday, 11 December at 

Totley Library.  It is proposed there will be turns, readings, monologues, 

singing, readings etc, rehearsals for this will be on 2 December at 11 

Lemont Road at 7.30 pm.  If you have not got anything but want to be 

involved Sally and Rony can find you something to do!  Please let Sally 

know if you are attending the rehearsal. 

Ticket prices for the party are £4 and £3.50 for concessions, all monies 

will go to fund raising for the Group. 

 

Marlene is currently compiling a list of maps that the Group members 

have.  Please let Marlene know if you have any and she also needs to 

know the district, area, scale etc 

 

Date and Time of Future Meetings 

Saturday, 11 December, 7.30 pm at Totley Library - Christmas 

celebrations. 

26 January – The History of Surnames – Roy Yates 

23 February – A sharing our research meeting. 



23 March – Why the T’allistone, Majorie Dunn (An insight into what 

inspired the speaker to use Sheffield as a backcloth for her books.  A peep 

into a very old Sheffield). 

April – AGM followed by a speaker.  Please note this date may be 3
rd

 

Wednesday of the month due to Easter, to be confirmed.   

25 May – A sharing of research meeting. 

 

POST MEETING NOTE:-  ticket prices for the Christmas celebration 

will now be same as normal meetings i.e. £1 members, £2 non-members.  


